
 
 

 

 

 

PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 

 

NOTICE TO MARINERS No 41 of 2020 
 

Our Ref: TM/PYD/ 0001/20 

 

 

19 August 2020 

 

 

 

Maintenance work on Valletta Harbour Fairway Buoy 

 

 

Reference is made to BA Chart 177 – Valletta Harbours. 

                                                                                                                                                                   

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta notifies Mariners that in the coming 

weeks and weather permitting, maintenance work will be carried out on the Valletta 

Harbour Fairway Buoy in Position: 

 

LATITUDE (N)  LONGITUDE (E) 

 

  35° 53’.748   014° 32’.511 

 

The MV Gold Dredger and the MV Goldfinder will be assisting during the maintenance. 

 

Mariners are to give a wide berth to the above-mentioned position and vessels when 

sighted. 

 

 

   
 

   

     

 

 

 

 

Positions are referred to WGS 84 DATUM. 

 

 

Chart Affected:  BA Chart 177, 194, 2537, 2538 


